

6 East 6<sup>th</sup> St. P.O. Box 708 Lawrence, KS 66044

www.lawrenceks.org/pds/

Phone Tdd 785-832-3150

Fax

785-832-3205 785-832-3160

November 9, 2011

## Dear Property Owner:

As a property owner near the Centennial School site, you previously received a notice that the following item would be discussed at the Lawrence City Commission meeting on Tuesday, November 15, 2011. Staff is investigating alternatives regarding this issue; therefore, consideration of this issue by the City Commission has been indefinitely deferred.

Installation of tennis court lights proposed with SUP-7-6-08 as part of the athletic field improvements constructed at the Centennial School site, 2145 Louisiana Street. The installation of outdoor lights was approved subject to approval of a photometric plan. To date, the lights have not been installed. The Commission will discuss options at this meeting.

Staff will provide notice to you when this item is rescheduled for consideration by the Commission. If you have questions relating to this matter, please contact me at 832-3157.

PLEASE NOTE:

If you have recently transferred ownership of your property in the area of this request, or if such property is under a contract purchase agreement, we ask you to please forward this letter to the new owner or the contract purchaser.

Sincerely,

Sheila M. Stogsdill Assistant Director,

Planning & Development Services

